' pennsylvania
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

NOTICE OF ESTIMATED ALLOCATION
MUNICIPAL LIQUID FUELS AND TURNBACK

September 2023

46112 WEST POTTSGROVE
980 GROSSTOWN ROAD
STOWE, PENNSYLVANIA 19464

Dear Municipal Officials:

This letter shall serve as notification that your ESTIMATED Liquid Fuels (Act
655) allocation for 2024 is $ 108,178.24. Please note that a portion of this payment is
based on the State’s Motor License Fund taxes to be collected during the remainder of
the year. Therefore, changes in consumption or wholesale price could affect the final
payment amount.

This amount is based on the mileage of 12.87 and the population of 3798 for
your municipality, according to our records as of January 1, 2023. Any changes made
to your mileage figures in 2023 will be reflected in your March 1, 2024 ACTUAL
Liquid Fuels payment.

In order to receive your payment on March 1, 2024, your municipality must be
CERTIFIED by February 13, 2024. To be CERTIFIED you must submit the following
completed reports to the indicated organization (see actual reports for mailing address):

Report Name Submit To

1. MS-965 Actual Use Report of State Funds PennDOT District Office

2. Survey of Financial Condition DCED

3. Report of Appointed and Elected Officials DCED

Additionally, while the Department of Community and Economic Development’s
(DCED’s) due date for the 2023 Survey of Financial Condition (SOFC) remains March
15 of each year, in order for you to actually receive your payment on March 1, 2024, the

SOFC must also be submitted by February 13, 2024.

In addition to filing the above reports with the correct organization by the date
indicated, you should ensure that any findings from the audit of your Liquid Fuels Fund,



